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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 11:09 AM
To: 'Nena Davis'
Subject: RE: FPL RATE INCREASE

Good morning Ms. Davis,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010 
 
 

 
 
 
 

From: Nena Davis [mailto:nenadavis71@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:11 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL RATE INCREASE 
 

FPL RATE INCREASE 
 
Selena Davis 
370 NW 46 Avenue, Plantation, Fl. 33317 
Docket Number 160021-E1 
 
To The Public Service Commission Clerk : 
 
This is very unfair to FPL consumers. My senior mother is on a fixed income and it is 
really hard for her to maintain her living expenses because her living expenses already exceed her 
limited income. I help out when I'm able to, but I have my own family to take care of as well. So, 
if FPL is approved for the rate increase, I don't know how I'm going to be able to provide for my 
mom and my family too. You can't forget about the people and families who are still going 
through financial difficulties and hardships. Everyone wasn't able to bounce back from the 
Economic Depression. We are still struggling everyday and I want to know WHO WILL BE THE 
VOICE FOR THE LESS FORTUNATE SOCIETY? 
 
Sincerel, 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04907-16
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Selena Davis 




